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11 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
September 2022 
 
I am writing to inform you about the start of the new academic year. 
 
There will be a staggered start in September to allow Year 7 students a day to settle in and further 
familiarise themselves with the school and their new timetables with fewer students in school. 
 
To summarise, the arrangements are as follows: 
 

− Tuesday 6 September: Year 7, Year 11 and Year 12 

− Wednesday 7 September: All year groups return to school 
 
Students should be in school no later than 8:25 am each morning. 
 
On Tuesday 6 September and Wednesday 7 September students should go to their form rooms at the start 
of the day for extended form time. Normal timetabled lessons will commence from period 2 on both days. 
We would recommend students bring their PE kit on their first day. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Ms R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
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